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January 3, 2019 

 

 

To All Interested Parties, 

 

Thank you for attending Calimesa’s on-call environmental consultant interviews. The selection 

committee is pleased to announce the following final selection chosen from the pre-selection short 

list. This selection was based upon evaluation scores of the interviews. The firms selected, in no 

particular order, are as follows: 

 

1. Dudek, Inc.  

2. Albert A.Webb Associates 

 

The City of Calimesa will be contacting the firms identified in this final selection notification 

directly to discuss the forthcoming professional services agreement. We thank you all sincerely 

for your time and continued interest in this process.  

 

All inquiries and responses related to this final selection notification should be submitted to:  

 

City of Calimesa Planning Department 

Kelly Lucia, Planning Manager  

908 Park Avenue 

Calimesa, CA 92320 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Calimesa Selection Committee  
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